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The key issues Council wishes addressed as part of the Coffs Harbour Pacific Highway 
Planning strategy are as follows; 
· Establishment of a future Pacific Highway Western by-pass route from south of Coffs 
Harbour to north of Woolgoolga 
· Establishment of a planning and design program for the Pacific Highway Coffs 
Harbour deviation project which would see works commenced  within five years. 
· Establishment of a program of works which addresses existing Pacific Highway road 
safety issues and provides improvements to the existing Highway pending completion of 
Highway upgrade works. These works to include reduced speed limits, centreline barrier 
separation, speed cameras and red light cameras where required. 
Establishment of a fuel rebate or subsidy system to encourage heavy vehicle operators to use 
the New England Highway. 
































